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Tuesday 9th November 2021 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Next week, the children will be taking part in two exciting national initiatives across the school. 

One Kind Word 

On Monday 15th November 2021, we would like all children to come 
into school wearing ODD SOCKS to launch the national Anti-Bullying 
Week 2021: One Kind Word. 
 

Anti-Bullying Week is coordinated In England and Wales by the Anti-
Bullying Alliance and takes place from 15 to 19 November 2021 and 
it has the theme One Kind Word. The week will begin with an Odd 
Socks Day which is supported by CBBC and CBeebies star Andy Day 
and his band Andy and the Odd Socks.  Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. The isolation of 
the last year has underlined how little acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten the lives of 
the people around us. Throughout the week, the children will be taking part in lots of exciting activities all about 
being kind to one another and celebrating differences. 
 
 

Children in Need 2021 – Friday 19th November 2021   
 

We need your support for our “Spotty Day” to raise as much as we 
can for this fantastic charity. Cupernham Infant School, have a long 
history with Pudsey! We have had a variety of different events over 
the years, which have always proved to be very successful and lots 
of fun! 
Please bring your child/ren to school wearing non-school uniform 
and something spotty instead! Any donation given is welcomed 
through the classroom. We obviously want your children to have a spotty and memorable day but need them to 
be dressed with school shoes so they can spend their normal time in the playground. We always ask that your 
child is warm, safe and comfortable in any dressing-up day clothes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
                                               
 
Mr. Duncan Wells, Headteacher. 
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